
Pulpit Announcements 
Mercy Sunday of the Lord 

April 16, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Missionaries of the Poor. The 

Brothers serve the poorest of the poor throughout the world. They have a 

center in Monroe, NC, and are active in our area. We’re happy to support their 

outreach and service to those in need. 

 

• Thank you to everyone who made donations to our Easter flowers. Our 

flowers are for your intentions. The list of donors can be found on our parish 

website. 

 

• Our annual Mercy Service will be held today, Sunday, April 16, at 3:00 PM. 

We’ll have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Confessions, readings from 

Saint Faustina’s Diary, and a singing of the Divine Mercy Chaplet. All are 

welcome! 

 

• Our Faith Formation on Wednesday evenings resumes this Wednesday, April 

19, at 6:30 PM. 

 

• Our next Prayer Outreach at the local abortion facility is next Saturday, April 

22, at 8:30 AM. All parishioners are invited and encouraged to come and join 

us in this peaceful, prayerful protest against the horror of abortion. The facility 

is located at 3220 Latrobe Drive in Charlotte. The parish provides a free bus 

to any parishioner. Please contact the Front Office to reserve your seat. 
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